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Revisions to the Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) Policy Handbook will publish and be 
effective March 1, 2022. The handbook includes EVV standards and policy 
requirements for: 

• Program providers 
• Financial Management Services Agencies 
• Consumer Directed Services employers 
• Payers such as HHSC and MCOs 

The revisions include clarification and corrections to the policies. The EVV Policy 
Handbook Revision Log – March 2022, lists the March 1, 2022 revisions. The pdf of 
these revisions will be posted in the EVV Policies section of the BCBSTX EVV 
Webpage.  A public version of the PDF will publish on the EVV webpage after the 
revisions are published. 
 
If you have any questions, please email BCBSTX_EVV_Questions@bcbstx.com 
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